
SCHEDULE B 

1. A request from Jack Dante, Boy Scouts of America, for the use of 
the Lincoln School auditorium on Wednesday, December 8, 1993 from 

EVENTS 

7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. for Cub Pack #148 reorganization meeting. 1 

*2. A request from Reverend Peter Bruno, Pastor, Nutley Assembly of 
God, for the use of the Franklin School auditorium, cafeteria and 
thirteen (13) classrooms, on Sundays beginning January 2, 1994 
through January 30, 1994 from 7:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. for Sunday 
services. 5 

Total use of school property represented by the above 
Total use of school property for the month of January, 1993 

*Detailed schedule on file in the Business Office. 

Dated: 
January 24, 19994 

6 
255 




